Mauna Kea Broadcasting Company, Inc.
KSIX(TV), Kailua-Kona, Hawaii (Fac ID 664)

NOTIFICATION

On August 13, 2020, KSIX(TV) temporarily went silent to allow it to relocate its transmission equipment.
Mauna Kea Broadcasting Company, Inc. (“Licensee”) anticipates that the KSIX will resume operations
pursuant to its STA (File No. 0000117104) no later than September 12, 2020. If KSIX is unable to resume
operations by that date, the Licensee will submit a silent STA.



